
Friday 21st July 2023 
 

Year 6  
What an amazing Leaver’s Performance from our 
Y6 class with their version of The Lion King. The 
talent on display was a pleasure to see and the 
whole school thoroughly enjoyed the show. 5 star 
reviews all round! 
 
We wish our Year 6 class all the luck in the world as 
they move on to their next step at secondary 
school and beyond. They have shone so bright at 
Thornhill and we know they have amazing futures 
ahead of them! Good luck Year 6 and stay in touch!  
 
 
As a final end of year treat, our Year 6 are off to Planet Leisure tonight for a fun night of 
bowling. Have fun Year 6, you deserve it!   
 
 
Shildon AFC 

A big thank you to Shildon AFC for hosting the open morning for 
our classes yesterday. We have really enjoyed using their facilities 
and getting out into the community.  
It was great to see all our families watching our golf skills and 
having a go too!  
 
 

 
 
Summer Reading Challenge  

Summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 
  

As you will know this is a yearly event based at Shildon 
Library. 
Children can collect stickers and get a medal and certificate 
when they have read 6 Books. 
We would also like to thank Shildon library for letting us use 
their facilities over the year and we have enjoyed working in 
partnership with them to encourage reading for pleasure. 
The Reading Challenge is a lovely way to keep reading going over the holidays.  
 

 

 

 



Friday 21st July 2023 
 

 

End of Year Thanks!  

We have had a fantastic year at Thornhill this year and I am extremely proud of our amazing 

school. It is a real privilege to work here as we all work together to make this a great place 

to learn, care, inspire and create a ‘Promise for the future’! 

 I would like to thank all our incredible staff for their hard work and dedication to the school. 

They go above and beyond and we have a great team. Our Governors also do an amazing 

job and we appreciate their support and time.    

Working with organisations within the Community has also been extremely rewarding and 

we have enjoyed strengthening those links, so thank you to everyone for the opportunities 

they have given our school.  

I would also like to say a huge thank you to all our families for your continued support. It has 

been so nice to have families involved more in school life and I hope you have enjoyed the 

events over the year.  We have had some lovely comments and messages in the Parent 

Questionnaires and thank you for all the end of term cards and gifts.  

My last thank you is to our pupils. This is why we are here – watching our pupils grow and 

learn makes everything worthwhile. Our pupils do such a fantastic job in our school – they 

show care and respect to each other and they work incredibly hard and achieve so much.  

Their enthusiasm and love for learning shines through and I am so proud of each and every 

one of them.  

 

Can I just wish everyone a well-deserved and enjoyable Summer and we look forward to 

welcoming everyone back on Thursday 7th September.    

 

Miss Overfield 

 

AUTUMN TERM DATES 
 
Monday 18th September 9.15-10 – Y6 Meet the Teacher & Parent/ child open morning  
Tuesday 19th September 9.15-10 – Y5 Meet the Teacher & Parent/ child open morning  
Wednesday 20th September 9.15-10 – Y4 Meet the Teacher & Parent/ child open morning 
Thursday 21st September 9.15-10 – Y3 Meet the Teacher & Parent/ child open morning 
Friday 22nd September 9.15-10 – Y1  Meet the Teacher & Parent/ child open morning 
Monday 25th September 9.15-10 – Y2  Meet the Teacher & Parent/ child open morning 
Tuesday 26th September  - Reception - Stay and Play session – Times to be confirmed 
Wednesday 27th September – Nursery -  Stay and Play session – Times to be confirmed 
Friday 6th October – 9.15-10 – Y6 assembly 
Friday 13th October – 9.15-10 – Y5 assembly  
Friday 20th October 9.15-10 – Y3 assembly 
Monday 23rd October & Wednesday 25th October – Parent’s Evening Online 
Break up – Friday 27th October Half term – Return Monday 6th November 
Tuesday 14th November – Photos  
Friday 17th November – 9.15-10 Year 4 assembly  
Friday 24th November – 9.15-10 Y2 assembly 
Friday 1st December – 9.15-10 Y1 assembly 
Tuesday 12th & Wednesday 13th Dec – Year 1-6 Christmas Songs Concert 
Friday 15th December – Reception Nativity with Y6 – Times to be confirmed  
Break up for Christmas– Tuesday 19th December  – Return Wednesday 3rd January 2024 
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